
MEMO 

 

Date: April 25, 2022 

To: Dr. Laura Hatcher 

From: Dr. Janice E. Ward, Faculty Senate Grievance Committee Chair 

Re: Faculty Senate Grievance Committee 

 

The Grievance Committee has not met or completed any activities during the 56th Session 

of Faculty Senate. We did not receive any grievances during this academic year. 

 

  


